
Printed on: 28/11/2014 09:05:20

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Martyn Goddard COMMEM

AIL

2014/6648/P 25/11/2014  10:14:31 I have several objections to the application. The first is the reduction of B1 space in the area, as the 

majority of small and large commercial buildings are changed in to residential. This reduces local 

employment and adds to traffic and parking problems in the narrow streets of this, a conservation area.

Looking at the plans there will be a new construction on the rear of the building which will allow the 

gardens of Ivor Street residents to be overlooked. This is also the case if the roof Terrace remains. ( 

The use of frosted glass has not been specified for the rear windows from what I can see in the design)

The notes state the rubbish will be collected daily, this is not the case as both recycling and rubbish 

collection is on Wednesday each week so there is a lack of provision for storage of recycling and 

rubbish in the plans.

There are no plans for parking of any kind especially bicycles which will end up all over the pavements 

and walkways. There is also very limited street parking if the occupants have visitors. In my view the 

change of use have a negative impact on the surrounding area.
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